
                               

 

                                   

                                      

                               

               

                                   

             

 

     

IESO Engagement 

From: IESO Engagement
Sent: May 21, 2021 3:21 PM
To: IESO Engagement
Subject: Gas Phase-Out Impact Assessment: May Engagement Session 

Thank you for registering to attend the IESO’s upcoming engagement meeting on the Gas Phase‐Out Impact 
Assessment. 

The first engagement session scheduled for May 27 has been postponed by one month to the June engagement 
days (June 22‐24). We have received a significant amount of interest in the assessment and will be taking this 
additional time to review the questions and feedback we have received and have additional discussions with 
stakeholders to inform the scope of the assessment. 

The IESO will email all registered participants over the first week of June to communicate the updated date 
and time of the rescheduled engagement meeting. 

Regards, 
IESO Engagement Team 
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